IC295 - Last Chance To Win A Brand New Laser With Sail Number 200,000

2nd March 2011

The closing date for the 'Win A Brand New Laser With Sail Number 200,000' Competition is 1st April 2011 at 23:59 GMT.

Anyone wishing to enter the competition should do soon as soon a possible so they do not miss out on this fantastic opportunity.

For more details on the competition please go to:

Win A Laser Competition

http://www.laserinternational.org/info/sailnumber200000competition
If you have any questions about this email, please email ILCA or call +44 1326 315 064.

Kind Regards

The ILCA Team 

-- 

International Laser Class Association
